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The Firs Lower School
Parent Teacher & Friends Association

September 2023
Dear Parents and Guardians

We are excited to announce an upcoming event that promises to be both fun and beneficial for our school
community - the Firs Lower School Fun Run!

Date: Thursday 12t October 2023

Time: 9:10-9:55am Y4 | 10-10:45am Y3 | 10:45-11:10am Saplings | 11:15-11:55am Pine | 1:40-2:25pm Y2 |
2:30-3:15PM Y1

Location: The Firs Lower School playing field

The Firs Lower School Fun Run is not only a fantastic way to promote physical fitness and well-being amongst
our children but also an opportunity for us to come together as a school community. It's a day of fun, exercise,
and camaraderie that we look forward to every year.

We are extending a warm invitation to all parents and family members to come and watch the event. Your
presence would mean the world to the children, as they love having their family members cheer them on as they
run, jog, or walk around the track. You can join us on the field, bring your own chairs or picnic blankets, and
enjoy the exciting atmosphere.

We encourage parents and guardians to support their children's participation in the Fun Run by helping them to
collect sponsorship or by making a donation. All funds raised will go towards a number of projects within the
school, which would otherwise not be possible without the support of the PTFA, and will all directly benefit the
children. A sponsorship form is attached to this letter. If you are a UK tax payer, please consider ticking the
Gift Aid declaration to maximise your donation to the school. Additional forms are available at school reception
should you need one. Please also consider if your company offers a ‘match funding’ policy that you would be
able to make use of.

Please return your sponsorship form to your class teacher by Monday 9" October 2023. The total number of
laps completed will be recorded on the top of the form and then returned with your child to help with collection
of sponsorship money, which should be brought into school along with the sponsor form, by Friday 20" October.

Can you help?

If you are available and willing to lend a helping hand, we’d be very grateful to hear from you!
Please complete the form below and return it to school, scan the QR code or click here to reply
online. Your support is invaluable in ensuring a smooth and enjoyable Fun Run for all.

We believe that the Fun Run will be a memorable day for our entire school community. It's an opportunity for
us to come together, celebrate our children’s accomplishments, and promote a healthy and active lifestyle.

Thank you in advance for your support and involvement in making this event a great success. We look forward
to seeing you on October 12th at the Firs Lower School Fun Run!

Firs Lower PTFA

Firs Lower School Fun Run — | am available to help at the Fun Run on Thursday 12" October.
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